
 
 

 

 
EVENTS THIS WEEK 
 

• On Tuesday we had a team from Thriving Through Venture in school to deliver a workshop to our 
Year 10 students. 

• Our Year 11 History students travelled to the E5 Conference centre in Bristol on Wednesday to see 
“The Doctors Show”. Students were able to take part in exam workshops and watch an interactive 
play about key events in the history of medicine. This helped them revise for Paper 1 of their GCSE. 

• Our Year 11 badminton team travelled to Melksham Community Campus on Thursday to play in 
the county final championship. They achieved a FANTASTIC third place in the entire county, and 
absolutely brilliant result, huge well done to all those who took part.  

 

EVENTS COMING UP 

• All our Year 7 students will be visiting Salisbury Cathedral on Monday 10th February. This trip is a 
great opportunity to expand the cultural capital experiences for our students. During the day they 
will be attending a series of workshops, which links to many of their curriculum areas, including 
History, RE, but will also give them the chance to explore more about their local history and how 
this has played a part in developing the fundamental British values that we follow today. 

• We will be holding a Year 11 Maths booster session all day on Monday 10th February, and a Year 
11 English booster session all day on Wednesday 12th. 

• We will be hosting a Year 11 study skills evening on Tuesday 11th February, this will be held from 
5pm-6pm. 

• Bags 2 School will be making a collection from school on Wednesday 12th February. Bags will be 
sent home with students prior to this for you to fill with any unwanted items of clothing. It is a 
fantastic way for the PTFA to raise funds for the school. 

• The HCRG School Immunisation Team will be in school on Thursday 13th February to offer the HPV 
Vaccine to those Year 8 students whose parents/carers have completed the permission form. 

• We break up for half term on Friday 14th February at 14.45. Staff and students will be back in 
school on Monday 24th February. 

• We have Fraser Portraits coming into school on Wednesday 26th February to take the Year 11 
leavers photos. 

• On Friday 28th February we have a team coming in to school to run a Dragon’s Den enterprise day 
with the Year 9 students. 


